
April26,2019

Dear Madame or Sir,

I am writing this letter to apply for permission under North Cowichan's Temporary Mobile Home Permit

bylaw to keep and maintain a mobile home at 7042 Norcross road. My wife and I are applying to keep

the mobile home at 7042 Norcross Road for my mother to l¡ve in. She is 67 years old, widowed, and

single. She would benefit from living in close proximity to my family and I both physically and

emotionally.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Gavin Symes
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